
         SACRED HEART AND ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 
  WILMSLOW 

                
               Registered Charity No. 234025 
 
                                          PARISH NEWSLETTER 

                 
  

   

  Parish Priest  Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
 Deacon                                 Rev. Michael Cafferata 
            Telephone  01625 523584 
    Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
  Office 01625 533268 
  Web site www.stteresawilmslow.org 
   

  Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley - 01625 521520 
  Person protection officer 
    

   SVP Wilmslow President  Tom Thistleton – 07803-745027 
    

  

                        26th February 2017 – The Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 25th 6.30 pm   Susan Rowland 

 Sunday 26th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 26th 10.30 am  Intentions of Jack Henriques 

 Monday 27th 9.30 am  Betty Fish 

 Tuesday 28th 9.30 am  Sheila Janet Tweets 

 Ash Wednesday (1st) 9.30 am  Intentions of Madeleine Van Steene 

 Ash Wednesday (1st) 7.00 pm  The Parishioners 

 Thursday 2nd 9.30 am  Private Intention 

 Friday 3rd 9.30 am  The Walker Family   

 Saturday 4th 9.30 am  Private Intention  

 Saturday 4th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners  

 Sunday 5th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 5th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

*Confessions: On request after any mass 
   

St. Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2017 Renewal forms for use of the parish car park by 

parishioners are now available in the black holder under the notice board at the back of 

Church. Blue permits are now out of date! These forms will be available after weekend 

masses & on request from Fr. Anthony after weekday masses. Use of the car park is 

dependent on the following conditions being adhered to: 
 

• Parking is solely for the use of the parishioners of Sacred Heart and St. Teresa’s, Wilmslow; 
St. Pius’s, Alderley Edge and St. Benedict’s, Handforth and others with permission. 
• Use of the car park is for short periods, to enable parishioners to do shopping.  It is not for 
all-day use. 
• Please ensure that the Permit is always displayed in the front windscreen visible from the 

outside of the vehicle, and please ensure the barrier is closed after entering & leaving the 

car park to minimize abusive parking. 
 

We still seek a donation of only £10 per car. Forms should be returned to Father Anthony. 

Permits will be ready for collection in the box at the back of church (please allow up to 2 

weeks processing time). If you require your new passes to be posted to you, please include 

a stamped addressed envelope with your application. 
 

***** Please note completed passes can be collected from the coloured box from the 

back of church ***** 
 

ACTS: "A Recovery of Mercy: The Radical Experience of Grace through all our 

addictions" is the theme for the next Day of Reflection for 'ACTS' ('Adult Catholics Together 

Spiritually') being held on Sat 11 March 2017.  If you are aged between 18 - 35 then you are 

more than welcome to join us when we will be led by Damien Prescott, the Director of 'Olive 

Branch Recovery Communities'.  The day will start approximately at 9.30pm until approx 

5pm (exact times to be confirmed nearer the time) and will take place at Wistaston Hall, 

Crewe CW2 8JS. Payment will be by anonymous donation (suggested cost £20 & £15 for 

unemployed/student). If you would like to join us or wish to know more about it, please 

contact Siobhan at  siobhanbc@talktalk.net  Tel: 0161 477 2783 / 07761 138947. Wistaston 

Hall is accessible by public transport but please contact Siobhan to discuss the possibility of 

getting a lift if you need one. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your continued support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 
food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, tinned pies, cereals, 
tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at 
the back of church. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are there. 
Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
Internal Vacancies – New Church Organist required – please speak to Father Anthony. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
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First Sacraments 2017 

The children preparing for their First Holy Communion this summer will have their First 

Reconciliation next Saturday (4th March) at 10.45 am. Please pray for them: 

William King, Emilia Winter, Lukas Schwarzmayr, Sofia Lucarini & Alice Lucarini 

 

North Cheshire Serra Speakers 

Thursdays: March 2nd, 16th and April 6th: Fr Geoff O'Grady will give Lenten Reflections. 

Meetings now in the hall at Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a 

light supper and the talk.  Everyone very welcome.  If you wish to attend, please telephone 

Gerry Lanigan (0161 428 9103) on or before the Wednesday prior to the meeting if 

possible"   

 
Readers & Eucharistic Minister Rotas 

The new rotas at the back of church are also now available to view online at the church 

website http://www.stteresawilmslow.org under “This Week”. 

 

St. Teresa’s 200 Club 

We are making an appeal for new members of the "200" Club. To join, you pay £12 per draw 

number allocated to you, and your number is entered into the draw each month for a year 

(March 2017 - February 2018). You can have as many numbers as you like at £12 per number. 

About half the money collected goes for prize money and half the money goes to the church. 

The monthly prizes are £50, £20 and £10. Last year we presented Fr Anthony with a cheque 

for £1000. Application Forms can be found at the back of the Church. Do take one, and 

please return your completed forms by the 28th February, to have the maximum number of 

chances of winning. 

 
Women’s World Day of Prayer The service for the Women’s World Day of Prayer will be 

held in St Bartholomew’s Church in Wilmslow at 2pm on Friday 3rd March. This year’s service 

has been prepared by the Christian women of the Philippines. All are welcome to the 

celebration of the lives of women throughout the world. 

 

St. Teresa’s Mini-Pilgrimage 2017 – Salerno & Padula, Italy There will be a short 

pilgrimage to Salerno, Italy from 16th to 22nd May 2017 for a maximum of 12 pilgrims. It will 

include flights, half-board accommodation and there will be a couple of excursions to places 

of interest, notably Padula. Costing is £900 per person – we hope to reduce this but are wary 

of the stability of the pound. If you are interested in joining our pilgrimage you are most 

welcome, but please contact Father Anthony as soon as possible as only one place now 

remains. 

 
 
 

Ash Wednesday 

Please note next week that Ash Wednesday, (1st March), is a day of fasting and abstinence. 

There will be two masses in church – one morning mass at 9.30 am as usual, and also an 

evening mass at 7.00 pm.  

 
Lent Lunches in Wilmslow 

You are warmly invited to: 

Where: St. Bart’s Church 

When: Thursdays from 12 noon – 1.30pm 

What: Soup, bread, cheese and fruit 

Why: Churches together Lent Lunches 

For: Christian Aid 

Dates: March 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th, April 6th  

COME AND JOIN US! 

 
40 DAYS FOR LIFE From March 1 through April 9, you’re invited to join other Christians 

for 40 Days for Life – 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. You’re also 

invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil outside Marie Stopes, Wynnstay 

Grove, Manchester, M14 6XG. If you’d like more information – and especially if you’d like 

to volunteer to help, please sign up at  

www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/manchester-2 or contact Michael on 07810 

791032. 

 
SHREWSBURY DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 

All are invited to join this year's pilgrimage to Lourdes which will take place between 27/28 

July and 3/4 August.  The theme of the Pilgrimage is “The Almighty has done great things 

for me!" Brochures and Booking Forms can be downloaded from the Pilgrimage Website 

www.shrewsburypilgrimage.co.uk or can be obtained from the Pilgrimage Office: St 

Alban's, 30 Mil Lane, Wallasey CH44 5UD.  We would be pleased to hear from any doctors 

or nurses who would like to join the Pilgrimage Team.  For more information contact the 

Pilgrimage Director, Fr David Long, at the above address or telephone 0151 638 1520. 

 
Wilmslow Wells for Africa 

Wilmslow Wells volunteers are now preparing for their traditional Spring fundraiser: 

Souperday at Wilmslow Methodist Church, Water Lane. On Saturday 4th March, between 

11.00 am and 2.00 pm, we will be serving 4 different flavours of soup, together with 

homemade bread. The cake stall is always a delight and will not disappoint! We offer a 

warm welcome and there is always such a friendly atmosphere at our Souperdays. 

Donations of cakes would be very welcome. 
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